
PUBLIC NOTICE 

Notice is hereby given that the Ogden Valley Planning Commission will hold a public hearing on 

August 26, 2025. The meeting will begin at 5:00 PM and will be held in the County Commission 

Chambers, 1st Floor of the Weber Center, 2380 Washington Blvd., Ogden, Utah.  

File #ZDA2025-09, A public hearing, discussion, and recommendation regarding a request from 

Nordic Village Venture LLC to amend the street regulating plan exhibit in their recorded 

development agreement. Located at approximately 2800 Nordic Valley Way, in the Form-Based 

(FB) Zone. Project Link: https://frontier.co.weber.ut.us/p/Project/Index/23870 
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